
FROM THE APPA PRESIDENT 
 
CONDOLENCES 
 

 
The late Dr. Chan Chok Wan 

 
Dear All APPA members, 
 
Greetings from the APPA Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur. 
 
On behalf of APPA and on my own behalf, our sincerest condolences to the 
family of the late Dr. Chan Chok Wan. 
 
We have lost a true crusader of children of the world and an honored, revered 
leader. 
 
The late Dr. Chan Chok Wan passed away yesterday (November 19, 2023). 
 
Rest in peace.  
 
Regards, 
Prof. Iqbal Memon  
President, APPA 
 


